
 

 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
  
On behalf of City Manager Ed Shikada, please find below the staff response to a question made by 
Councilmember Cormack regarding the Monday, April 4 Council Meeting consent agenda item:  

Item 11, Adoption of a Resolution Authorizing the Submittal of a Financial Assistance Application to 
the United States Bureau of Reclamation for the WaterSMART: Title XVI Water Reclamation and 
Reuse Project 

1. How much money is being requested from this federal program?   
Answer: In its application, the City requested $12,868,000, which represents the maximum 
allowable request of 25% of eligible project costs. The City’s AWPS Local Project is eligible for 
a portion of the current United States Bureau of Reclamation/Title 16 funding opportunity of 
$240 million for Title XVI projects authorized under section 4009(c) of the WIIN Act.  
 

Thank you, 
Joanna  

Joanna Tran 
Executive Assistant to the City Manager 
Office of the City Manager 
(650) 329-2105 | joanna.tran@cityofpaloalto.org  
www.cityofpaloalto.org  
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